
PLAN REVIEW 
REPORT #1 

 

 
 

 
TO:  Robert S. Greene, Jr., Planning/Zoning Coordinator 

  Lower Swatara Township 

 

DATE:  November 17, 2016 

 

RE:  Sunoco Pipeline L.P – Pennsylvania Pipeline Project 

Act 167 Stormwater/Floodplain Management Program Consistency Request 

  UPDATED Project Workspaces 

   
 
We have reviewed the Updated Project Workspaces submitted by Tetra Tech on November 2, 

2016 for the above-referenced project. The Township has previously stated in a letter dated 

December 3, 2015 that the proposed activity was consistent with the Township Stormwater 

Management Ordinance.  

 

The newly-identified workspaces proposed for the project are temporary for use during 

construction and are located within the previously-established ROW. No permanent structures 

or access roads are proposed in the FEMA-designated floodways or 100-year floodplain areas. 

Therefore, the updated project workspaces do not affect the Township’s previous consistency 

determination.  However, please be advised that the Township expects that all temporary 

roads/use areas will be restored to their existing conditions upon completion of the project.  

 

This review is based solely on the documents referenced above and does not relieve the design 

professional of any responsibility, nor does it imply any design responsibility by Herbert, 

Rowland & Grubic, Inc. 

 

Herbert, Rowland & Grubic, Inc. 

 

 

 

Erin G. Letavic, P.E.  

Project Manager 
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c: Tonya Condran, Lower Swatara Township (via e-mail) 
Ailene Batoon, Tetra Tech, Inc.(ailene.batoon@tetratech.com) 
Jamie Eberl, HRG (via e-mail) 

 


